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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

 

Adult Community Autism Program – Request for Information 

ODP Announcement 24-090 

AUDIENCE: 

All Interested Stakeholders 

PURPOSE: 

To announce that the Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) has released a Request for 

Information (RFI).  

DISCUSSION: 

ODP has issued an RFI to gather input and information concerning the administration of the 

Adult Community Autism Program (ACAP), a voluntary managed care model that delivers 

physical health, behavioral health, and long-term services and supports to adults with autism 

spectrum disorder.  

The RFI can be found here: PA - eMarketplace (state.pa.us) 

Responses must be submitted electronically to the following email account with “ODP ACAP RFI” 

in the email subject line: RA-PWRFICOMMENTS@PA.GOV.   

All responses to this RFI must be submitted by 12:00 p.m. on October 21, 2024.  
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